
AUSTIN ALUMNAE CHAPTER  
DELTA SIGMA THETA SORORITY, INC. 

 

 

Executive Board Meeting Agenda 
August 16, 2022 

Presiding Officer, Robin T. Blackmon 
 
Call to Order 
Adoption of the Agenda 
Meditation/Reflection       Soror Dedurie Kirk 
Approval of April Minutes       Soror Janet Marshall   
Correspondence        Soror Tiffany Holmes White 
 

Chapter Reports 
Officers 

President        Soror Robin Blackmon 
1st Vice-President       Soror Jacqueline Habersham 
Financial Secretary       Soror Anita Daniels  
Treasurer/Budget and Finance      Soror Demitra Alexander  

 
Committee Reports 

 
Five Point Thrust 

Educational Development Soror Bethany Bell 
Social Action Soror Celeste Williams 

          
Standing Committees 

Heritage and Archives       Soror Nancy Thompson 
Technology Committee      Soror Kathryn Foster 

 
Special Committees 
 N/A  
 
Unfinished Business 

N/A 
 
New Business 

Executive Board Meeting      Soror Robin Blackmon 
Community Invitations and Request    Soror Robin Blackmon  

 
Adjournment 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
Committee Recommendations 

 
Upcoming Meetings and Activities 

 
Chapter Meeting   Saturday, September 10, 2022    In-person 

Bertha Sadler Means Young Women’s Leadership Academy 
6401 N Hampton Dr, Austin, TX 78723 

***Mask will be required*** 
 
 
Chapter Retreat August 27, 2022     Volma Overton Early College Prep 

7201 Colony Loop Drive Austin, TX 78724 
Leadership Training (Executive Board) 8:30 am to 9:30 am 
All members 9:00 am (continental breakfast) to 1:00 pm 

 
***Mask will be required*** 

 
Please submit names and contact information for inactive sorors to Soror 

Habersham at dstatx.vp1@gmail.com for Reclamation Activities. 
 
 

Announcements 
Omega Omega Notice: 

Soror Dorothy Orebo’s Omega Omega services will be August 19, 2022 at 6:30 pm at the St. 
James Episcopal Church. 

 
August Omega Omega Assignments – Soror April Briscoe through Soror Stacey Cleveland. 

 
Please email your Regional Convention photo to our Chapter Social Media Photos email:   

dstatxphotos@gmail.com 
 
 
 

Sorors, Educational Development Needs Our Help with the 
 

Back to School Supply Drive! 
 

It's that time of year, Sorors! Back-to-School! Please consider bringing the following items based on 
your 

last name to the chapter retreat: 
Alexander through Lovett – Composition Notebooks, Markers and Folders 

Maduro-Johnson through Zenon – Tissues, Pencils, and Glue Sticks 
 

We want to support our educators and community schools. This year's Back-to-School Supply Drive 
recipient is Pflugerville Elementary, where our very own Soror Genia Antoine is the Principal. 

We THANK YOU in advance and don't forget to bring your item(s) on August 27! 


